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SEA ME - YEAR 10 MARINE ECOLOGY TRIP TO SWEDEN  
On our trip to Sweden, we experienced many things. The six of us who were chosen as members of the 
team  analysed various sea creatures such as jellyfish, periwinkles and crabs. We worked with marine 
scientists on experiments, and even made new friends from schools such as the International School of 
Estonia. All of this took place on the beautiful coast of Tjärnö, a small place on the West of Sweden. For all 
of us it was a great, enjoyable experience; an experience we won't be forgetting anytime soon!  

  
This initiative by Elisabet Brock (an ex-ISL Board Chair) has been a fantastic opportunity for our students and those 
from the other participating schools. We are hoping that it will continue in years to come. There was a full page 
covering this event in the Bohusläningen (local newspaper) and we were even interviewed live for local radio. The six 
students on this trip were excellent ambassadors for ISL and I want to thank them for their immaculate behaviour 
and enthusiasm throughout.  
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